
From: Delia Sarabia
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Park fees: We strongly feel that out of state/country visitors should pay a much higher fee than tax

payers of NM! On the average NM is a below average income state. Also, allowing the state park to let them stay
as residents for extended pe...
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